
         
        

 

April 17, 2015 

 

 

Notification of recalculated index values – NOMX Credit SEK indexes 

 

NASDAQ has identified multiple issues with a number of NOMX Credit SEK indexes and 

therefore recalculated the indexes from, April 1, 2015 until Wednesday, April 16, 2015. Please 

observe that some of the indexes did not have to be recalculated for the full period. See the 

attached file for a list of affected indexes and dates for which the data has been regenerated. 

NASDAQ requests that data recipients and market data vendors update historical databases to 

reflect the corrected index values by retrieving the latest files from the File Delivery System 

(FDS). 

We apologize for the inconvenience this may have caused. 

If you have questions or require further information, please contact NASDAQ Index Operations, 

telephone +46 8 405 62 96, or index@nasdaqomx.com for assistance. 


